New tab design implemented for license plates

New tabs marked with the expiration year of 2012 are now being issued for motor vehicle license plates.
The yellow tabs feature a new design and still require horizontal placement in the upper right-hand
corner of the license plate. A few changes to the tab include; a slightly smaller size than the previous
tabs, because of this, it is suggested that you remove existing tabs before placing the new tabs on your
license plates. Also, the year is now printed vertically on the left side of the tab and the month is printed
horizontally.
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